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May 24, 2018



Dear Parents,

The Archdiocese of New York Catholic School System is going through the process to renew the accreditation of all of our schools.  Accreditation is the process of certifying that our school is one that provides an excellent Catholic education to all students.  As part of this process, the accreditation team would like to know more about your experiences in our Catholic school over the past year.  Please support this process and complete the survey no later than:  June 15th.  Our goal is 100% participation of our families.   

The link to complete the survey is below:
 https://eprovesurveys.advanc-ed.org/surveys/#/action/73465/30583

A copy of this letter will also be posted on our school website. If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact me.

As always, thank you for your continued confidence and support.

Have a wonderful holiday weekend!

Sincerely,

Joseph Cocozello


     
